
September 15, 2025 
For Immediate Release:  
 

State Fair Offers Free Shuttle for Seniors on Wednesday 
 
WHAT: State Fair Senior Accessibility Shuttle 
 
WHEN: Wednesday, September 17, 9 a.m. to 9:45 p.m. 
 
WHERE: From the Hurricane Harbor parking lot to gate 3 at the Fair 
 
Fairgoers can utilize the State Fair Senior Accessibility Shuttle for FREE on Wednesday from the 
Hurricane Harbor parking lot straight to gate 3 at the State Fair. Hours are from 9 a.m. to 9:45 p.m. 
Parking spaces for this service are limited. Shuttles run every 15 minutes. 
 
Special event announcements and general updates for the 2025 Oklahoma State Fair will be released as 
information becomes available. Essential safety and security information can be found on our website. Please 
read carefully before purchasing. To stay up-to-date on all the Fair fun, visit okstatefair.com, find us on Facebook, 
and follow us on X and Instagram. And don’t forget to share your Fair memories and stories with us using 
#OKStateFair and #EATRIDEREPEAT. 
 

### 
 

Contact:  Scott Munz at 405-948-6700 or smunz@okstatefair.com  
  Holly Kinyon at 405-948-6829 or hkinyon@okstatefair.com 
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